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1101 Pacific Avenue, Suite 250 | Santa Cruz, CA 95060 

 

RFP 2189 REQUESTS FOR CLARIFICATION/ QUESTIONS SUBMITTED 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

The RFP has a 16-page limit, which 
is very constrained. Have there 
been any requests or considerations 

from the RTC to expand that page 
limit? 

The RTC has released addendum 1 to increase the page limit for 

the RFP from 16 to 28.  

If the RTC was only to receive one 
proposal, would that be an issue as 
far as far as awarding this contract. 

If only one responsive proposal from a qualified firm was 

received, the RTC would seek approval from Caltrans Local 
Assistance on a Public Interest Finding. If not approved, the RTC 
would re-procure. 

 


